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St John’s Green Primary School 

‘In the Middle’ 
Years 2 , 3 and 4 Newsletter 

KEY DIARY DATES:  

Weds 1st Nov 
Open School, 3.15-4.15pm 

Weds 6th Dec 
Open Evening 5-7.30pm 

Week beginning 11th Dec 
Year 2 Nativity Play 

Weds 20th Dec 
Last day of Autumn Term 
 

We are all 

writers … 

Reading  
 

We expect 

children to 

read 5x a 

week at 

home and to 

get their 

reading 

record signed 

by an adult.  

Top class 

wins a Film 

Afternoon 

per half term. 

Class  %  

Claudius 100% 

Mercury 100% 

Romans 100% 

Paxman 90% 

Iceni 97% 

Dutch 97% 

Castle 97% 

Cavalier 97% 

 

We are growing 

   our learning 

 

 

It’s  the start of another half term and children have settled in well.  

Please do catch class teachers in the morning on the playground if you 

have any queries, or indeed Mr Billings or Mrs Bourne.   

Fire Safety Talk 

Louise Curtis from Essex Fire Services came 

into school on Monday to talk to the 

children about keeping safe on 5th 

November. The children asked a lot of 

sensible questions and listened brilliantly 

to her safety advice.  

Beat the Street 

Beat the Street is now in the 

final stages.  We need a real 

push from EVERYONE to get 

to the top of the leader 

board and win the sports 

equipment prizes!  The box outside Town Site 

was repaired yesterday - so get tapping before 

8th November.  Your school needs you!  

Class Awards last week  
Well done to … 
Year 2 Claudius— Violet Rose 
Year 2 Mercury—James Ratcliffe 
Year 2 Romans—Harry Breeze-
Robins 
Year 3 Dutch—Harrison Miller 
Year 3 Paxman—William Gledhill-
Wragg 
Year 3 Iceni—Ross Chappell 
Year 4 Castle—Archie North 
Year 4 Cavalier—Sadie Cranmer 

 I can do this 

 I can prove I can do this 

 Can I have a challenge 

please? 

Year 4 Monitors 

We have new Year 4 monitors this half term. 

Thank you to the following children for taking on extra 

roles and responsibilities; Nicholas, Lola, Trinity, 

Isabella, Filip, Sienna, Gullu, Michael, Coby, Aun, 

Zarah, Cameron, Joe, Charles, Riley W, Elliot, Bertie, 

Heidi, Aran, Zander, Zoe and Ruby C. 

Inter-Team Cross Country 
The children in Middle Phase took part in an inter-team cross 

country competition yesterday, around Abbey Fields. We do 

not know the final results yet, but all of the children tried 

their very best and fun was had by all! 
 

Well done to Year 2 who had 

the highest year group 

percentage for 5x weekly 

reads last half term. The 

Year 2 children got to watch 

‘The Jungle Book’ as their 

reward. 

Please remember that Year 

3 resume their swimming 

lessons this Friday. Please 

pay the outstanding 

balance for these  lessons. 

Flu jab consent forms need 

to be handed back into 

school office  by Friday  3rd 

November please. 


